

Middleton News



Volume 6 Issue 7

19th December 2024



The end of term is fast approaching and we have lots of excited (and tired!) children in school! We have had a wonderful fortnight of Christmas activities and celebrations and some of them are shared in this newsletter. Please note that the end of term is at lunchtime on Friday 20th December. Transport pick up is at 1.05pm and parent pick up is at 1.15pm. The first day of the Spring term for all pupils is Monday 6th January.

We were very proud of our pupils last week as they performed to sell out audiences in our Christmas show. I hope that you had a chance to come and watch it and also beamed



A VISIT FROM SANTA

We were very lucky this week as Father Christmas found time in his busy schedule to visit Middleton School. All of the pupils shared their Christmas wishes and found out if they had made it to the nice list!



Pantomime

This week we all enjoyed a trip to the Spotlight Theatre to see the pantomime 'Sleeping Beauty'. The children enjoyed the audience participation and sang along confidently!

Christmas Preparation

Across the school, pupils have been busy creating artistic delights and delicious food to share with families at Christmas. We have all been getting in the Christmas spirit!





Party Time

All departments enjoyed a Christmas party this week - with games, dancing and party food!







Today we came together to enjoy a Christmas Dinner complete with crackers and party hats! Thank you to our school cooks for a lovely meal.



Finally, a huge 'Thank You' to the amazing staff who have worked so hard this term to support our pupils. I hope that everyone enjoys a restful and happy Christmas.

We look forward to seeing you all in 2025 and welcoming all pupils back into school on the 6th January

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Debbie Hartley















